
 
Re: Harvest Appeal 2024 

 

27th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

   

 As our Harvest Appeal this year we would like to encourage all of our pupils to think particularly about our three 

school values of Kindness, Positivity and Respect. We think that the idea of donations embodies these values perfectly 

and we are therefore launching our Harvest Appeal 2024. 

 

We will be collecting donations to support the charity Roundabout. Their work 

focuses on young people who, for whatever reason, find themselves homeless or 

at risk of homelessness. They have already been in contact with us over our 

proposal to support them with our Harvest Appeal, saying: 

 

“Our projects rely heavily on contributions from the local community, and your 

support helps us continue making a difference in the lives of young people.”  

Their website can be accessed by clicking here. 

 

In order to keep things simple, we have decided to ask for donations of dried 

pasta and we hope to make a visual display in the hall of a Pasta Pyramid. You 

may also like to donate a jar of pasta sauce to go along with the pasta in order to complete a simple meal.  Please 

leave any donations in the box by the main entrance any morning during the week Monday 14th - Friday 18th October. 

We will be hoping to deliver your donations to Roundabout on Monday 21st October. 

 
We hope that by making a small contribution, we can make a big difference to a young person’s life. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Guy Willatt 
Deputy Head 

https://www.roundabouthomeless.org/our-purpose/

